
   

 

  Daily Announcements  
  Wednesday, June 8, 2022 

 
 

 

• For anyone interested in running boys or girls Cross Country in the Fall there will be a meeting 
tomorrow 6/9 in the cafeteria at 3pm. If you plan on running you must attend. 

 

• If you were not able to attend the Principal’s High Honors Awards ceremony last night (grades 7-
11), please pick up your certificate, pin, and program at the Attendance Office.  

 

• Congrats to the 2022-2023 school year NHS Executive Board: President: Caroline Cassidy; Vice 
President: Molly Higgins; Treasurer: Drew Scheriff; Secretary: Lindsay MacQuarrie; Publicist: Paige 
Seegers 

 

• Attention ALL Seniors:  This is a reminder that money for the Beach trip is due no later than 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8th to Mrs. Fama (room 140) or Mrs. Harrison (room 131).  
ALSO, If you owe permission slips or money for the Prom, they MUST be handed in by FRIDAY, 
JUNE 10th. See Mrs. Fama or Mrs. Harrison if you have any questions. 

 

• Good morning Babylon Panthers! As you clean out your lockers, please be on the lookout for your 
overdue library books. They can be returned via the book drop in the library's circulation desk. All 
library books are due back to the library by Friday, June 10th. And rumor has it, you will receive 
one free Flavor-Ice Freeze Pop for each returned library book! If you need books for summer 
reading, you can check out five (5) library books for an extended "summer loan," due back Friday, 
September 30th, 2022. Looking for reading recommendations? Visit Mrs. Biener in the library, or 
you can email her a request with your favorite genre. Return your books today! 

 

• SUMMER READING! It’s that time of year again! We’ve got summer on the brain, and we’re 
looking forward to all of the wonderful summer reading ahead of us! So here’s the deal - Everyone in 
grades 7-12 is free to choose 5 books of their own choosing. They can be novels, nonfiction, graphic 
novels, ebooks or audiobooks. As long as they are interesting to you, and age appropriate (Sorry, No 
Cat In The Hat) you’re good to go! Here’s the good news- There's no required reading journal, or 
report. Just come prepared in the Fall to booktalk the titles to your new E.L.A. teacher. For your 
efforts, you will receive a certificate, administration credit and admission to the Library’s Book Bash! 
Contact Mrs. Biener if you have any questions. Happy Reading! 

 


